
Welcome to

Mr. O’Connor’s Class!

Dear Parents and Families,

I am honored and thrilled to have your child in my class for the

upcoming school year! I am anxious to get started and learn with the

students. This will be my ninth year teaching in the Journeys Program and

my twelfth year teaching overall. It is important to me that there are

open lines of communication between home and school, so please feel free

to contact me at any time. My email address is: poconnor@acsdny.org

Below you will find a list of supplies that your child will need for the

school year. Please label items with your child’s name, if possible. Please

let me know if you need help finding or acquiring any of these items. I

would be more than happy to help. See you soon!

Sincerely,

Mr. O’Connor

● 1 package of 24 count Crayola Crayon
● 8 Elmers Glue Sticks
● 1 package of 4 count thin Expo Dry erase markers
● 1 hard plastic pencil box
● 2 plastic pocket folders
● 1 marble composition notebook
● Complete change of clothing to be left at school (including socks

and underwear)

Wish List:
● 3 packages of baby wipes
● 2 containers of Clorox/Lysol wipes
● 1 box gallon size Ziploc bags
● 1 box quart size Ziploc bags
● 1 package Mr. Clean Magic Erasers
● 3 boxes of tissues
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